
TOWN OF ROTHESAY 

Wastewater Treatment 
Facility Upgrade Project 
Rothesay, NB Should you require 

additional information 
about the proposed Project, 
or would like to have further 
discussions via an in-person 
or virtual meeting, please 
contact: 

Christine Gan 
Dillon Consulting
T: 613.329.0020 
E: cgan@dillon.ca

We would appreciate 
hearing back from you by 
March 14th, 2025. If it is 
not possible to respond 
within this timeframe, would 
you kindly advise of an 
acceptable timeframe that 
meets your needs.

INFORMATIONAL 
VIDEO

•	 The Town is proposing to upgrade its lagoon-based 
wastewater treatment system to a new mechanical 
wastewater treatment facility (WWTF) to be constructed at 
the site of the existing Fairvale Lagoon, along the east side 
of the Kennebecasis River.

•	 The Town has retained Dillon Consulting Limited in 
partnership with Jacobs Engineering Group Inc. for the 
design of the new WWTF.

•	 For more details on the proposed project, including 
the project site information, and details on the ongoing 
environmental impact assessment, please watch the 
informational video that can be found on Rothesay’s 
website using the QR code below. 

Rothesay (“the Town”) has been approved for 
financial support under Infrastructure Canada’s 
(INFC) Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program 
(ICIP) to upgrade its wastewater treatment facilities.

Thank you in advance for your consideration to this request. We look forward to hearing from you.


